LETZMUN 2025

“THERE IS POWER IN UNITY; THERE IS POWER IN THE PEOPLE" - POMIENSKI JAKOB ALEXANDER, SECRETARY GENERAL

This year, our school had the honour of hosting its second Model United Nations (LETZMUN), a prestigious event
that brought together students from six schools across three countries. |t was an incredible opportunity for delegates
to step into the shoes of diplomats, navigating global issues while, of course, looking the part in formal attire.

The theme of this year’s conference was The Power of Leadership, explored through nine committees tackling
pressing international challenges. Students sharpened their public speaking, deepened their political awareness,
showcased debating and problem-solving skills, and made new friends along the way.

To reinforce the significance of leadership, we were honoured to welcome Luxembourg’s Minister of Foreign Affairs,
Xavier Bettel, at our opening ceremony. His inspiring speech provided valuable insights into leadership in today's
world, leaving students motivated to engage in meaningful discussions.

But LETZMUN wasn’t all about serious debate—after hours of lobbying and negotiating, delegates had plenty of
ways to unwind. From a vibrant cultural party to high-energy rounds of Jeopardy and Just Dance, fun was never in
short supply.

None of this would have been possible without the dedication of many individuals. A heartfelt thank you
goes to teachers Catherine Dimmock, Maria Valente, and Stephanie Salerno, whose passion made this

event a success. We also appreciate Jane Tabone, Liana Barney, Teresa Fioretti, and Christian Lesourd

for their invaluable help.

A special thanks to the leadership of Lycée Georges de la
Tour - Metz, IES Concha Méndez School, Lycée Michel
Lucius, European School of Luxembourg 1, and the
International School of Luxembourg for allowing their
students to take part. We are also grateful to APEEL for
their generous support.

A huge shoutout to Mr. O'Coimin and Mr. Van Daal for
making the event possible, as well as to the talented jazz
band led by Nick Wilkinson, along with Zoi loannidi and DJ
Edy, for bringing energy and music to the conference.
Finally, a big thank you to the student leadership and
organizational teams, whose tireless efforts ensured
LETZMUN's success. And, of course, a round of applause for
the delegates—each of you contributed to an event that was
about more than debate; it was about learning,
collaboration, and leadership.

As this year’'s conference ends, we look forward to the future
of LETZMUN and welcoming new and returning delegates
for another exciting edition. WRITTEN BY GEREBEN SZAVA




